
Call for abstraCts

Abstracts on all neurosurgical related topics and specialty areas are invited  
for the SBNS Spring Meeting to be held at the Examination Schools, Oxford  
and hosted by our neurosurgical colleagues at the John Radcliffe Hospital.

Submission is via the Oxford Abstract Submission Page on the SBNS website 
www.sbns.org.uk

Please follow the submission rules on the website - submissions that do not 
comply will be rejected

Lines Close Monday 14th November 2016

Programme and General Enquiries: Suzanne Murray 
admin@sbns.org.uk  tel: 020 7869 6892

35-43 Lincoln’s Inn Fields, London WC2A 3PE      www.sbns.org.uk

SOCIETY OF BRITISH NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

registration and Membership Enquiries: Alix Gordon  
admin2@sbns.org.uk  tel: 020 7869 6887

29-31 March 2017

Venue: The Examination Schools

SBNS SpRING MEETING – OxFORd
Hosted by: John Radcliffe Hospital

http://www.sbns.org.uk/index.php/conferences/oxford-2017/



